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Question:  

 

Why aren’t leaflets about side effects and interactions mandatory for all prescription 

medication or at least those for children?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

All prescription medicines must have a Product Information (PI) and Consumer Medicine 

Information (CMI) document which has been reviewed by the Therapeutic Goods 

Administration (TGA). Sponsors of prescription medicines are obligated to make the CMI 

publically and readily available but are not obligated to include the CMI in the packet. The 

CMI can be provided by the doctor, the dispensing pharmacist or be made available online 

through the company’s website, mobile applications and is available through the TGA 

website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


